Oregon AFSCME Retiree Chapter 75

6025 E. Burnside Street
Portland, Oregon 97215

844-660-8445

To: Chapter 75 Officers and Members

From: Chapter 75 Trustees

Subject: The 2019 and 2020 Audits

Date: April 1, 2021

Since we have not been able to meet and review the documents, both the
2019 and 2020 audits have not been completed as of this date. The covid 19
pandemic is the reason for the delay. When it is safe to meet, the audits will be

completed.
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